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Dear Parent,

Would $500.00 help cover the cost of uniforms, iPad/laptop, lunch boxes, excursions or pay for swimming lessons?

You or someone you know may be eligible to join a local savings program and receive $500 for education
expenses.

Berry Street is delivering Saver Plus in the Shepparton High School community. With the transition to the Great
Shepparton College (interim name) now would be a great opportunity to join our program to help pay for your winter
uniform costs!

Saver Plus is a 10-month program that can assist you to save for your own or your children’s education. Participants
receive:

e one dollar in matched savings from ANZ for every one dollar you save, up to $500

s  MoneyMinded financial workshops

At the end of the program you can use your matched savings to purchase an education-related item, such as a
uniforms, computer, laptop, school camps/excursions and text books.

To be eligible to participate in Saver Plus you must:

be 18 years or over;

be a parent or guardian of a student attending school, or be attending or returning to vocational training yourself;
have a current health care card or pensioner concession card;

Have some form of household income, for example, your partner or yourself may have casual, part-time, full-time
or seasonal employment.

¢ Be onacommonwealth payment. This includes family tax benefit, child care rebate ect.

It's easy to find out more and all correspondence will be kept confidential. Contact your local Saver Plus Coordinator,
Jade Mcleod by phoning/texting 0438 322 575, feel free to email jmcleod@berrystreet.org.au or return below slip to
School for Jade to call you.

Kind regards,

Jade Mcleod
Saver Plus Coordinator
Saver Plus is an initiative of Brotherhood of St Laurence and ANZ, delivered in partnership with The Smith Family, The Benevolent Society and

Berry Street and other local community agencies. The program is funded by ANZ and the Australian Government Department of Social Services.
Go to www.dss.gov.au for more information.



